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6th September 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 1 children 
 
I would like to inform you of an exciting opportunity for your child:  I will be starting a music club 
for children in Year 1. 
 
The music club will take place on a Monday afternoon starting at 3.30 pm, finishing at 4.00 pm. 
There are ten places available.  These will be given to the first 10 children to register an interest.  
 
The club will run up until half term in the first instance.  I will be running this club by myself, so 
pupils requiring additional support in school would need to be accompanied by a parent . The 
school reserves the right to exclude children should need arise. 
 
The first session will be on Monday 12 September. I really look forward to some wonderful music-
making. 
 
If you would like your child to participate, please email the school office: 
admin@gilesinfants.herts.sch.uk with the subject header ‘music club’, by Thursday 8th September.  
 
This will allow me to process the applications and confirm places to the first ten children. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Dalton 
Walker Bear Teacher 
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